
Almost 600 species recorded in Peru!
The count is in! Our last tour of 2024 in Peru, which finished in the first week of

December, treated our guests to an extraordinary diversity of butterfly life. The final

tally stands at 593 species making it the largest diversity of species ever seen on a

single Greenwings holiday. This also means that they saw more species than reside

in the entire of Europe in a single two week trip! Our guide, Adrian Hoskins, said

"The only time I have bettered this number is on a longer trip encompassing more

locations.".

 



We have another holiday to Peru lined up in May if you are interested in joining

Adrian to look for a similarly staggering number of beautiful species yourself. The

details and booking information can be found by clicking the button below.

Peru 2025

New Year, New Tours
Although we know that some of our popular holidays are requested
year after year, we also know that some of our loyal customers are
always on the lookout for our latest offerings. Here's a taster of a few
new holidays to look out for on our website in the coming weeks that
we've been working on recently:

Moths of Slovenia's
Karst Mountains
October 2025

 

Butterflies of
Colombia
12th - 26th January 2026

 

Orchids & Other
Wildlife Wonders of
Antalya
24th - 30th March 2026

 

https://greenwings.co/our-holidays/butterfly-holidays/butterflies-of-peru-2025/?utm_source=hs_email&utm_medium=email&_hsenc=p2ANqtz-8qzfN25h1j12VcaWGhSSF23I1Xa5F4N9-jeqN_1UgkEILQHkLptG6b27yFglvZxoZ-lBrq


Georgia: Gorgeous
flora & beautiful
butterflies of The
Greater Caucasus
June - July 2026
 

If your New Year's Resolution was to fly less, we've
got you covered.
We hope that you already know that we make a donation to a variety
of conservation charities from each and every trip we run. This is an
important part of our ethos at Greenwings, but we're aware that
some of our guests prefer to make a bigger impact in the face of
current climate problems. In light of this, several years ago we put
together a list of our holidays which we think are best suited to
alternative travel options. Since then, we've been working hard to
add to that list and ensure that there are always fresh holiday
options with the climate in mind.

The Vercors
Friday 27th June - Friday 4th July 2025

More information

Midsummer on the Suffolk
Heaths & Coast
Saturday 26th &/or Sunday 27th July

2025 

More information

High Summer on the Essex
Coast

https://greenwings.co/our-holidays/butterfly-holidays/the-vercors/?utm_source=hs_email&utm_medium=email&_hsenc=p2ANqtz-8qzfN25h1j12VcaWGhSSF23I1Xa5F4N9-jeqN_1UgkEILQHkLptG6b27yFglvZxoZ-lBrq
https://greenwings.co/our-holidays/british-wildlife-breaks/midsummer-on-the-suffolk-heaths-coast/?utm_source=hs_email&utm_medium=email&_hsenc=p2ANqtz-8qzfN25h1j12VcaWGhSSF23I1Xa5F4N9-jeqN_1UgkEILQHkLptG6b27yFglvZxoZ-lBrq


Friday 22nd &/or Saturday 23rd August

2025

More information

Norfolk Bird Migration

Days
Sunday 28th September or Saturday

18th October 2025

 

Information to follow soon!

A brief chat with guide, Peter Eeles
 

Why did you choose to work with Greenwings?

Acting as a tour guide allows me to share my love of butterflies, from which I get a

huge amount of pleasure. I jumped at the chance of guiding for Greenwings, since I

found their ethos of putting conservation at the forefront of everything they do really

appealing. The current group of guides are of such a high calibre that I'm rather

humbled to be included among them!

 

Can you tell us a little about yourself?

I've always been interested in nature, butterflies in particular, fostered by a

childhood spent in rural Gloucestershire. In 2002 I created the UK Butterflies

website which, over the years, has gone from strength to strength. I support

conservation activities whenever I can and am currently in my second stint as Chair

of the Hampshire and Isle of Wight branch of Butterfly Conservation. I've also

helped BC with some of their national IT-related projects and created the original

Garden Butterfly Survey website. In 2016 I was presented with the Marsh Award for

the Promotion of Lepidoptera Conservation which was extremely flattering, given the

number of individuals and organisations that I considered equally worthy of the

award.

 

As Tim Minchin once said, "Everyone should be a teacher", because it's one of the

https://greenwings.co/our-holidays/british-wildlife-breaks/high-summer-on-the-north-essex-coast/?utm_source=hs_email&utm_medium=email&_hsenc=p2ANqtz-8qzfN25h1j12VcaWGhSSF23I1Xa5F4N9-jeqN_1UgkEILQHkLptG6b27yFglvZxoZ-lBrq


most impactful things we can do. With that in mind, I wrote my first book on a natural

history subject, namely 'Life Cycles of British & Irish Butterflies', in 2019. This was

followed up with a complementary book, 'British & Irish Butterfly Rarities', published

in 2023. I also happen to be recognised as a contributor to the second edition of 'A

Checklist of the Lepidoptera of the British Isles', published in 2024, having acted as

a focal point for the taxonomy of the butterfly fauna of the British Isles.

 

What are your background and interests, and how do these influence your

guiding?

Having retired from a 35-year career in IT in 2021, I now work as an independent

ecologist and website developer. Having focused on butterfly life cycles, and then

butterfly rarities, I'm now particularly interested in the plants used by butterflies and

other Lepidoptera. As a Greenwings guide, all of these interests allow me to help

guests see the 'bigger picture' of butterfly ecology, thereby enhancing their

experience. It's certainly more interesting and enjoyable than simply ticking species

off a list, in my opinion!

Searching for Purple Hairstreak eggs With a group in the Italian Alps

If you'd like to travel with Pete, he is guiding the False Apollo and Italian Alps

tours. Both are fully booked for 2025 but you can book ahead for 2026 to

avoid missing out on a space with this popular leader!

Holiday Calendar

https://greenwings.co/our-holidays/holiday-calendar/?utm_source=hs_email&utm_medium=email&_hsenc=p2ANqtz-8qzfN25h1j12VcaWGhSSF23I1Xa5F4N9-jeqN_1UgkEILQHkLptG6b27yFglvZxoZ-lBrq


Four tours with remaining spaces this Spring

Rhodes Orchid

Odyssey
 

1st - 8th April 2025

 

2 places remaining

Book Now

The Gargano

'Orchid Paradise'

parts I & II
9th - 16th & 16th -

23rd April 2025

1 place remaining

Book Now

Butterflies of

Ghana
 

1st - 11th May

2025

1 place remaining

Book Now

Sibillini - An

Apennine 

Paradise
17th - 24th May

2025

1 place remaining

Book Now

That's all for our January newsletter but, as always, if you have any questions about

anything you've read we'd be happy to answer them so do get in touch by hitting

reply.

 

We hope that 2025 brings you good health, prosperity and excellent travel

opportunities. Happy New Year!

Greenwings Wildlife Holidays, 126 West Cross Lane, West Cross, Swansea, Wales SA3 5NG, +44

(0)1473 254658

Unsubscribe Manage preferences

https://greenwings.co/our-holidays/botanical-holidays/rhodes-orchid-odyssey-3/?utm_source=hs_email&utm_medium=email&_hsenc=p2ANqtz-8qzfN25h1j12VcaWGhSSF23I1Xa5F4N9-jeqN_1UgkEILQHkLptG6b27yFglvZxoZ-lBrq
https://greenwings.co/our-holidays/botanical-holidays/the-gargano-peninsula-2025/?utm_source=hs_email&utm_medium=email&_hsenc=p2ANqtz-8qzfN25h1j12VcaWGhSSF23I1Xa5F4N9-jeqN_1UgkEILQHkLptG6b27yFglvZxoZ-lBrq
https://greenwings.co/our-holidays/butterfly-holidays/butterflies-of-ghana-2025/?utm_source=hs_email&utm_medium=email&_hsenc=p2ANqtz-8qzfN25h1j12VcaWGhSSF23I1Xa5F4N9-jeqN_1UgkEILQHkLptG6b27yFglvZxoZ-lBrq
https://greenwings.co/our-holidays/botanical-holidays/sibillini-2025-an-apennine-paradise/?utm_source=hs_email&utm_medium=email&_hsenc=p2ANqtz-8qzfN25h1j12VcaWGhSSF23I1Xa5F4N9-jeqN_1UgkEILQHkLptG6b27yFglvZxoZ-lBrq
https://hs-145661534.s.hubspotstarter-eu1.net/preferences/en/unsubscribe?data=W2nVjwf3Y2wWrW1BDjd_386WXWW1LmxHQ32GnJGW3K8QnS49rYtWW3NDC0821chdkW4kp0Zy38BpBcW4hp8T_4pxvk7W2WMPvq1_3tpvW32pCf33JZ-N7W1N7JL94kdbYTW2RyvD01Lvz17W3QFHj93gy6X6W2nDb6N47PRFTW1Nf5KQ3j0bjlW41_0V52xKGY1W1W-_yW2sZ65dW1Swfdv2zGVQgW2vHhTB4mHz2KW4cy5nF1QBBFZW3M6wzw1Q3hhtW4tyNSs2CMgX5W2qSTmm4pyjnVW34mJ3H2TqHN4W2PQw6_257ZBZW3GSZZy2WtnXKW4rrkdY3XvbZLW3JVRj24htpc7W4hHCgb2HW9bXW3gwRkL4fLJqMW2Rkt2S4ft9VSW1VnSp41BtkKBW49Swt_2y23cpW1LC2TT2sF1SCW47R2LV3VyHz9f1QgxV304&utm_source=hs_email&utm_medium=email&_hsenc=p2ANqtz-8qzfN25h1j12VcaWGhSSF23I1Xa5F4N9-jeqN_1UgkEILQHkLptG6b27yFglvZxoZ-lBrq
https://hs-145661534.s.hubspotstarter-eu1.net/preferences/en/manage?data=W2nVjwf3Y2wWWW1Nmmny49D0bZW2w0Jcm32lhvPW1Vs_fN2qPcr1W36j8Lb2YdgCwW250Qc42Mnl9LW3F8RbL1NpPZLW3ZTpM92zwcC-W3CcVPp2nPlFgW1Xx2n_3XVmygW2PmfmJ2Tj0_8W2KpqGF3QQqghW2p7wKx2RxFV0W3NGL9v3gwwF8W2Mywf42WtQY5W2RQgRf3bsC3ZW3LHnv838nb4ZW2CLScc3G_18bW32kRtv2nFvJXW309mPD2YJJckW3SN-t736tnc_W4mvHbb47Ppz4W3dcSTN3bzpcyW2Cvyrj34x0WkW4mk3rN4cqSMSW23mkPf253PtWW45PG092Mysg8W2xQfks4mq0GLW1Z0pcF4cyYw_W43Ty49252YSZW2vD1WZ257tx2W45M9b54p8ZZ3W3NT6NS2WLspxW4tCgJ44r49FVf3M5BPS04&utm_source=hs_email&utm_medium=email&_hsenc=p2ANqtz-8qzfN25h1j12VcaWGhSSF23I1Xa5F4N9-jeqN_1UgkEILQHkLptG6b27yFglvZxoZ-lBrq
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